
Want to help make Aotearoa 
New Zealand a better place?

The Demystifying Evaluation scholarship could be for you
APPLY HERE

If this sounds like a bit of you, then you are our people!

The Demystifying Evaluation scholarship is aimed at new graduates and 
early-career professionals who are not experienced in evaluation but are 
interested in an impactful career in government or related areas.

ANZEA is the professional association 
for evaluation in New Zealand

MartinJenkins has teamed up with ANZEA to offer 
the Demystify Evaluation scholarship stream

ANZEA is a member-based organisation that seeks 
to promote, advocate, and advance high-quality 
services to the people of Aotearoa through high-
quality evaluation.

The scholarship will pay for you to attend the 2022 
ANZEA conference, and could kickstart your career

To apply visit 

https://anzea.org.nz/anzea-
conference-2022/scholarship-application/
and provide your contact details and a paragraph 
(no more than 100 words) explaining why you 
would like to attend.

Applications close on 18 September 2022.

We will get back to you by 23 September 2022. 

There are at least five scholarships available.

Penny Fitzpatrick

Evaluation Practice Lead, MartinJenkins

021 751 624

Healy Jones 

Consultant, MartinJenkins

021 0298 5290

Any questions, please phone Penny or 
Healy for a chat: 

For 30 years MartinJenkins has been a trusted adviser to clients in the 
government, private, and non-profit sectors in Aotearoa New Zealand 
and internationally, working to make Aotearoa a better place. 

Our diverse, multi-disciplinary team provides services in a range of 
fields – as well as research and evaluation, this includes public policy 
and regulatory systems, organisational performance, employment 
relations, financial and economic analysis, economic development, 
and data analytics. 

We believe that making good use of evidence is critical for improving 
the lives of ordinary New Zealanders. Through our evaluation and 
research work we generate evidence-based insights that help clients 
to understand: 

•	 what they are doing well and who is benefiting from their work

•	 why some people are benefiting and others are not, and

•	 how to improve policies and services to better achieve their goals.  

Are you currently studying public policy, sociology, data science, 
or a related field and about to finish your degree?

Do you want to know more about the exciting world of evaluation 
and how it plays an important role in building a resilient Aotearoa?

Do you want to strengthen your skills for a successful career in 
policymaking, research, or programme design?

www.martinjenkins.co.nz

This year, the ANZEA conference is being held in Wellington,  
10–12 October 2022, and the theme is “Ka mua, ka muri: Looking back 
to move forward”.

The conference will be a great opportunity to make valuable industry 
connections and to develop and strengthen your knowledge of 
evaluation. A better understanding of evaluation will also strengthen 
your policy skill-set. 

Your attendance at the conference will also be useful to include on 
your CV for future job applications.

The scholarship includes the registration fee for the conference, 
flights and accommodation (if you’re not Wellington-based), and the 
conference dinner. 

You’ll also have the chance to meet people from MartinJenkins 
working in evaluation, policy and related areas.
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